
Chapter Minutes 

6-6-2010 

Meeting Called to Order at 6:05 PM 
 
GP- We want people to move in next August 28th and 29th so that we can have goal setting and 
start getting ready for recruitment.    Congrats to the guys initiated today. 
 
VGP- Keep checking your email this summer for important updates.    An email from the women 
of WPA was read telling how much they appreciated what we were doing on campus.   We are 
with Alpha Gamma, Phi Delta Gamma, and Sigma Gamma Rho for homecoming. 

 
Committee Reports  

   
 Risk Management- Stay safe and out of trouble this summer. Your actions and 
their consequences can follow you back to OU. 

 
Fraternity Education- No Report. 

 
Brotherhood-  No Report. 

 
Philanthropy-    Do things back home for your community. 
 
House- No Report.     

 
Recruitment-  Give Brother Aman some names of people coming to OU next year 

so we can try to recruit them. 
 

Marketing/Apparel- No Report. 
 

Finance- No Report. 
 

Social- No Report.  
 

Health and Fitness- We won our last softball game of the year. 
 
Academic Advancement- Do well on finals. 
 
Alumni Relations- An e-newsletter is being made up for the alums. 

 
 

 
 



Other Reports 
Ron- Let Ron know when you are moving out of the house. You need to clean 

your rooms and it will cost you $100 if you leave anything that needs to be cleaned up. 
If you are living outside of the house next year but need to store things here, you 

need to put it in the chapter room and you have two weeks to get it out.  
If you are living IN the house, put your things up in the lofts so that the floors are 

clear and can be sprayed for bugs if needed. Also you need to tell Ron which room you 
put your stuff in.   

 
 
Old Business 
 We need our fiscal year noted in our By-Laws for tax purposes. It was proposed by Ron 
that our year be from July 1 through June 30. Brother Coon motioned to open voting on putting 
this into the By-Laws. Motion Passed.  The Vote also passed.  
 
New Business 
 Brother Suntala resigned as the Risk Management Chair.  Other positions are also 
opening up. Contact Brother Fuller if you are interested in one these positions. 
 We will be setting aside $1000 for recruitment over the summer.  
 
Announcements 
 Brother Lippitt announced that he is passing down his Lucky Orange Ohio Bikes and 
Boards #3 Bro-shirt to Brother Bradford.  
 
Pass the Gavel 
 
Meeting Adjourned 
 6:40 PM 

 

 


